## PTO Meeting 12/17/2024

\*Digital Marquee Update: We are currently at \$23,000'ish Cost of marquee is \$26,000'ish We are getting there

\*Winter Wonderland went well. This event is not a fundraiser for us. It is one of the Parent Engagement events we get to host. Between Dannys Dawgs and Kona Ice we will get roughly \$120. Not the most we have had but it definitely all helps.

\*Candy Cane Gram sales were down slightly from last year. Only about \$100. Thanks To 3 wonderful Volunteers(Kayla,Comelia and Shelley) they were all done and ready for distribution over the weekend. They will be placed in teacher's boxes Thursday for distribution on Friday.

\*Next Fundraiser is our Valentine's Lollipop sales.

Upcoming Events: Cookie Dough Sales(March) and STEAM night(April) and Staff Appreciation week (April)